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MONROE COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH COMMISSIONER 

ISSUES STATEMENT ON GENESEE BREW HOUSE 

 
Dr. Michael Mendoza, Commissioner of the Monroe County Department of Public Health: 

 

“The Monroe County Department of Public Health has completed its contact tracing 

investigation related to the Genesee Brew House employee who tested positive for COVID-19 

this week. Any individuals who are at risk of exposure to the infected individual have been 

contacted by the Department of Public Health. If you have not been contacted, you are not at risk 

of exposure and do not need to take any further action.” 

 
 

 
 
 

 


